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From: Kevin Nestrick
To: R9AirPermits
Cc: Kevin Nestrick; Kevin Nestrick
Subject: Docket: EPA-R09-OAR-2021-0526
Date: Saturday, July 20, 2024 1:03:28 PM

PSD Permit Application #2021-005-PSD
“Comments on Draft PSD Permit for South Point Energy Center.”
REQUEST FOR PUBLIC HEARING

It is my belief that a Public Hearing should be conducted to address many technical
questions regarding this application. The details involved in this change are highly
technical issues involving air quality and water resources. A public hearing would
anwer many of these technician issues and ultimately require changes to the
application.

Issues that need to be addressed are regarding air quality changes that would impact
local air quality. Additionally, water utilization is a key issue here in the desert
southwest, especially Arizona. A public hearing would permit comment from local and
state water utilization authorities. A public hearing would bring additional information
that would require changes to this application.

This power plant is on native american property, however, this power resource
impacts non-tribal utilization, therefore a public hearing would be appropriate to
ensure transparency. A forum that allows public input might influence a change in this
application.

Appreciate your consideration to schedule a public hearing to bring more detailed
answers to many unresolved issues.

Respectfully yours,

Perley Kevin Nestrick, 47 year resident
Mohave County AZ
Director, Mohave Electric Cooperative
knestrick50@gmail.com
928-420-1343
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